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“I called you by your name, you are mine.” Isaiah 43 

We have had a lovely week in school which was concluded with a wonderful celebration of the work of the children in the Juniors. We 

were delighted to hear about their learning across Literacy, Maths, Science and Art. Well done all of you!  

On Thursday, we will attend Mass as a whole school. Fr. Adams has kindly agreed to celebrate Mass with us outside of the Parish times 

for which we are very grateful.  

Class of the Week Year R 

Year R had a great time at their first Forest School! 

Emi - we built a house for the fairies. 

David – we built it for the fairies because the dragon came and broke their home. 

Amelia – we made up forest school names. 

Diane – for the fairies to live happily home 

Elizabeth – my fairy is princess Sophia. 

Timi – we played some games. We played whisper the clue. 

Rida – the tree was talking to Mrs Burns. 

Isaac – we made a fairy home and we added lots of stuff to it. 

Savannah – we passed round a speaking spoon that Mrs Burns made. 

Class Attendance 2021/22 

Year R  Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

93% 97% 97% 98% 96% 95% 90% 

 

 

 

 

 

Everything the NSPCC does protects children 

today and prevents about tomorrow. 

 

We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC 

by taking part in Number Day on Friday 4 

February 2022. 

 

The NSPCC need our support more than ever. 

By raising money, we can help to fund their 

vital services such as Childline – the helpline 

that’s always there for children and young 

people whatever their problem or concern. 

On Friday 4th February, we will be taking part 

in Dress up for Digits. The children are invited 

to wear any item of clothing with a number (or 

pattern they could count such as spots, 

repeated patter etc) t-shirts, sports tops, 

caps or even an onesie!  Or why not get more 

creative as a dice or calculator! To help raise 

money for the NSPCC, we are asking for a 

suggested donation of £1 made through 

Parentmail.  

Thank you for supporting this worthy cause.  



Birthdays  
Joseph  age 8 

Finlay   age 9 

Dates for your diary 
27 January- Reconciliation/Communion Preparation classes start 
3.30pm—4.30pm in the church Narthex 

4 February — NSPCC Number Day—non-uniform 
day—more information to follow   

8 February—Safer Internet Day  

9 February— Year 2 Assembly 2.30pm  

11 February—Last day of Term 3 

Week beginning 14 February— Half Term break 

21 February—back to school Term 4 

Week Beginning 28 February—Book Week  

25 March—Year R Assembly 2.30pm  

29 March— Easter Reflection 2.30pm 

31 March— Easter Reflection 2.30pm  

1 April— Year 5 Assembly 2.30pm  

1 April—Last day of Term 4 

4 April to 18 April— Easter Holiday break 

19 April—start of Term 5 

20 May—Year 1 Class assembly 2.30pm 

27 May—Last Day of Term 5Week beginning 30 May—Half Term 
break 

Buster Book Club 

Year 5 

Mathlete of the Week  
 

Year R   Diane 

Year 1   Johnathan 

Year 2   Carlos 

Year 3   Charlie 

Year 4   Francesca 

Year 5   Mason 

Year 6   Ashton 

WOW 

Year  1 

     St. Patrick 

4194 

   St. George 

4732 

St. Andrew  

5071 

St. David  

4159 

Book of Excellence  

 

Year R  Eliana and Daniel  

Year 1  Victoria and Tomás 

Year 2  Emmery and Sophie  

Year 3  Charlie and Thomas  

Year 4  Elizabeth and Lilly 

Year 5  Luke and Monika 

Year 6  Lilly and Aiza 

House Points 

Fit 4 February  

 

 

 

 

 

This February the Charlie Waller Trust has a fantastic 

opportunity for our children to get involved in supporting mental 

health!  

It suggests 28 activities to do during February e.g. 28 bounces on 

a trampoline, 28 minutes of Zumba etc. As Half Term is in 

February this will also be a super opportunity to continue the 

challenge as families at home as a whole school community.  

Regular physical activity isn’t just good for children’s physical 

health - it also helps improve their brain function, sleep and 

energy levels, and emotional wellbeing.  

To support the charity we will pledge to try to fundraise £28 per 

class to go towards their support for children, parents and 

schools. Once the School Council have decided how this will be 

arranged be will provide more information.  

Lunchtime Supervisors Award  

 

Year R  Isaac 

Year 1  Victoria  

Year 2  Gabriel  

Year 3  Isabella 

Year 4  Ademola  

Year 5  Valentina 

Year 6  Alica  
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